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Dates for Your 

Diary 

7th October -Parent 

window for 

signing up to 

parents evening 

closes 

12th October 

Breakfast Club 

starts (Key 

Workers only) 

Week beginning 

19th October –

Virtual Parents 

Consultations – 

Invites to be sent 

via Teams 

23rd October –

Horror Hair & Last 

day of Term 

2nd November –

INSET Day 

3rd November –

Back to School  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

First of all, thank you to all of our parents and carers for continuing to respond to our 

requests for awareness of both social distancing and wearing face coverings whilst on 

the school site at drop off and pick up. In a time when we must continue to be proactive 

in our measures and resist complacency, it is very much appreciated. Thank you for 

considering others and helping us in keeping everyone safe!   

Understandably, many parents are still unsure whether or not to send their children to 

school if they are unwell and they subsequently phone the office, often for reassurance 

to check they are doing the right thing. I would therefore like to provide clarity on 

isolation rules:  

 If a family member displays Covid symptoms, the whole household should isolate until 

a negative test result is obtained. 

  Should there be a positive case at another school with children sent home from that 

school to isolate, siblings that we may have at RAPS are not required to isolate unless 

they or a family member display symptoms.  

Something else to consider within all of this is the weather and the fact that we must 

make sure that the school is well-ventilated at all times. This means that windows stay 

open, regardless of the weather. Please could I therefore ask you to ensure that your 

children are warmly dressed as the temperature starts to drop. Please also make sure 

that your children’s clothes are clearly named. Teachers do their best to keep track of 

cardigans and jumpers and return them to their rightful owners but this task is much 

easier if items are named!  

And finally at the Viking Academy Trust we are very fortunate to have supportive and 
friendly parent bodies in each of our Viking schools. Our parents recognise that 
educating children is a process that involves partnership between parents, class teachers 
and the school community. As a partnership, our parents will understand the importance 
of a good working relationship to equip children with the necessary skills for adulthood. 
Attached with this newsletter is our ‘Parent and Carer Code of Conduct’ to provide a 
reminder to all parents, carers and visitors to our schools about the expected conduct. 
This is so we can continue to flourish, progress and achieve in an atmosphere of mutual 
understanding. 

Many thanks,  
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RAPS Parent Council News 02.10.20 

Hello, 

It’s been a while! What a weird time it’s been! I know we all let out a HUGE sigh of relief when we dropped our 
kids at school on the first day of term! Happy to be back? 

Firstly, we would like to thank Mr Budge and his team for supporting our RAPS community during the last six 
months and doing their best to provide some sense of normality in such challenging times. 

Secondly, ‘Hi’ to all the new Reception parents/carers and welcome back everyone else. It’s nice to see all the 
‘masked’ faces on the school run once again! 

For our new parents/carers, you will find more details on the RAPS Parent Council and what we do on the school 
website. In brief, we are a group of parents/carers who organise events and activities to raise funds for the school. 
This year will be novel and challenging, raising money in a socially distanced fashion but we will do our best and 
find creative ways to create some fun! 

You can find details about the Trustees and Class representatives on the school website and in addition we have 
lots of active members who contribute when they can. At the start of each year we need to find Class 
Representatives for our Reception Teams (Spurrier & Smart). Please contact us if you would like to help. 

An easy and time-sensitive way to help us raise funds is to shop through our affiliate, EasyFundraising.org. Simply 
download the application to shop through familiar stores and a small donation will be made to RAPS. 

Key dates for your diary: 

23.10.20 - HAIR HORROR DAY - Children can come to school with Horror hair in return for a £1 donation. The most 
horrific hair in each class will win a small prize. 

W/c 26.10.20 - Half term – we hope to organise a fun activity you can do in your own time during that week. We 
will keep you posted. 

W/c 09.11.20 – Annual General meeting (AGM). Details to follow. You can find more information on what this is 
about on the school website. 

Christmas Cards – we successfully produced personalised Christmas Cards last year which featured your child’s 
artwork. The school will be working with your children on their artwork and order details will be sent out in due 
course. 

If you want to contact us then please check our Facebook group (RAPS Parent Council) or email us directly on 
rapsptfa@gmail.com. 
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